St. Catharines, Ontario,
Dec. 19, 1939.

Mrs. E. S. Hicks,

88 Louisa Street,

ST. CATHARINES.

Dear Mrs. Hicks:

On behalf of the Sunday-School,

I would like to express to you our sincere appreciation for the splendid assistance given the Programme Committee in connection with the Adoration

Pageant presented with our White Gift Service on

Sunday afternoon last. The stage setting and costumes play a very important part in our Pageants, and your kindly interest and untiring efforts are most gratefully appreciated.

We do thank you.

Wishing you and your family the
Season's Greetings,

Yours sincerely,

WELLAND AVENUE UNITED CHURCH SUNDAY-SCHOOL.